
Unattended Children: 
 
The Hampton Bays Public Library Unattended Children Policy is as follows: 

For your children’s safety and comfort, the Hamptons Bays Library asks that all 
children in 6th grade and below be accompanied and supervised by a parent or 
responsible caregiver while using the library.  *Please note, a “responsible care-

giver” must be no younger than 18 years of age.   

Parents or caregivers, not the library staff, are responsible for the behavior and 

supervision of their children while using the library. 

The Hampton Bays Public Library does not assume responsibility for children’s safe-

ty or behavior when they are in the library.   

Parents or responsible caregivers will be notified if their children are left unattend-
ed and require supervision.  If parents are unavailable, proper authorities will be 

contacted.   

 

 

 


